
The Research Group of Guanzhong – Tianshui Economic Region Visits Longqiao Yaobai 

 

On 7 July, the research group of Guanzhong – Tianshui Economic Region visited 

Longqiao Yaobai. Mr. Li Wenyu, General Manager of Longqiao Yaobai and Mr. Dang 

Liwen, Vice Manager of Longqiao Yaobai, extended a warm welcome to them.  

Accompanied by Mr. Li Wenyu, the group visited the production lines, the central control 

room and the laboratory. They also watched the corporate videos and listened to the 

reports on the production operation, environmental protection and the comprehensive 

utilization of resources of Longqiao Yaobai for the first half of this year.  

 

After the meeting, Mr. Lei Weimin, the Head of the research group highly praised the great 

progress achieved by Longqiao Yaobai during the first half of the year. He commented 

that Yaobai Company has infused a new vitality to Danfeng area and made great 

contributions towards promoting its industrial development, boosting employment and 

increasing tax payments. He also hopes Longqiao Yaobai can continue to make 

contributions to the development of South Shaanxi and Guanzhong – Tianshui Economic 

Region. 

 


